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Promoting Emotional Resilience 2016-06-27 grounded in
extensive research this book presents a brief emotion focused
coping skills program that helps clients regulate their
affective responses in stressful situations cognitive
affective stress management training casmt promotes
resilience by integrating cognitive behavioral strategies
with relaxation training mindfulness and other techniques
systematic guidelines are provided for implementing casmt
with individuals or groups the book includes detailed
instructions for using induced affect a procedure that
elicits arousal in session and enables clients to practice
new emotion regulation skills purchasers get access to a
companion website where they can download and print the
volume s 16 reproducible handouts and forms in a convenient 8
1 2 x 11 size and can also download a muscle relaxation
training audio track
The Effects of Cognitive-affective Stress Management Training
on Game-time Stress Reactivity in High School Volleyball
Coaches 1998 data on depression and anxiety disorders now
spans a range of fields from molecular neuroscience through
cognitive and affective science and on to evolutionary
psychology the author here integrates this work into one
volume providing the clinician with a theoretical synthesis
as well as a useful practical framework cognitive affective
neuroscience of depression and anxiety disorders helps
professionals in these various fields to manage patients with
major depression generalized anxiety disorder obsessive
compulsive disorder panic disorder post traumatic stress
disorder and social anxiety disorder neuroscientists
neurologists pharmacologists psychiatrists and mental health
practitioners will benefit from this text
Cognition, Stress, and Aging 1985 here is a monumental work
that continues in the tradition pioneered by co author
richard lazarus in his classic book psychological stress and
the coping process dr lazarus and his collaborator dr susan
folkman present here a detailed theory of psychological
stress building on the concepts of cognitive appraisal and
coping which have become major themes of theory and
investigation as an integrative theoretical analysis this
volume pulls together two decades of research and thought on
issues in behavioral medicine emotion stress management
treatment and life span development a selective review of the
most pertinent literature is included in each chapter the
total reference listing for the book extends to 60 pages this
work is necessarily multidisciplinary reflecting the many
dimensions of stress related problems and their situation
within a complex social context while the emphasis is on
psychological aspects of stress the book is oriented towards
professionals in various disciplines as well as advanced



students and educated laypersons the intended audience ranges
from psychiatrists clinical psychologists nurses and social
workers to sociologists anthropologists medical researchers
and physiologists
The Effects of Cognitive-affective Stress Management Training
on Elite Archers 1991 written by a leading expert in the
field of sport science this motivational text provides a
thorough overview of fitness and exercise psychology as it
relates to everyday life a title in the psychology of
everyday life series this unique book addresses the
connections between sport and exercise psychology and life
outside of competitive endeavors from definitions theories
and applications to the real life issues affecting athletes
it provides an accessible overview of sport and exercise
psychology that enables readers to apply effective sport
performance and exercise psychology concepts to their own
lives regardless of whether they pursue athletic endeavors or
not covering topics that range from goalsetting to motivation
to personality this book can also serve to inspire readers to
create a personal activity program based on achievable goals
and realistic expectations regardless of starting point or
desired outcomes author justine j reel shares fascinating
insights into the world of physical fitness and its
associated behaviors including why athletes who adopt a task
oriented approach will show a stronger work ethic and more
motivation than athletes who focus on outcomes what is
prompting the spread of sport psychology to other parts of
the world why more and more athletes are at risk for
developing eating disorders and who social physique anxiety
afflicts the book also presents various viewpoints and
debates on current controversies in the field of sport and
exercise
Cognitive, Affective, and Coping Reactions of High and Low
Stress Mothers to Child Behaviors 1988 this handbook examines
the study of failure in social sciences its manifestations in
the contemporary world and the modalities of dealing with it
both in theory and in practice it draws together a
comprehensive approach to failing and invisible forms of
cancelling out and denial of future perspectives underlining
critical mechanisms for challenging and reimagining norms of
success in contemporary society it allows readers to
understand how contemporary regimes of failure are being
formed and institutionalized in relation to policy and
economic models such as neo liberalism while capturing the
diversity of approaches in framing failure it assesses the
conflations and shifts which have occurred in the study of
failure over time intended for scholars who research
processes of inequality and invisibility this handbook aims
to formulate a critical manifesto and activism agenda for



contemporary society presenting an integrated view about
failure the handbook will be an essential reading for
students in sociology social theory anthropology
international relations and development research organization
theory public policy management studies queer theory
disability studies sports and performance research
Cognitive, Affective, and Coping Reactions of High and Low
Stress Mothers to Child Behaviors 1988 what can we learn from
spontaneously occurring brain and other physiological signals
about an individual s cognitive and affective state and how
can we make use of this information one line of research that
is actively involved with this question is passive brain
computer interfaces bci to date most bcis are aimed at
assisting patients for whom brain signals could form an
alternative output channel as opposed to more common human
output channels like speech and moving the hands however
brain signals possibly in combination with other
physiological signals also form an output channel above and
beyond the more usual ones they can potentially provide
continuous online information about an individual s cognitive
and affective state without the need of conscious or
effortful communication the provided information could be
used in a number of ways examples include monitoring
cognitive workload through eeg and skin conductance for
adaptive automation or using erps in response to errors to
correct for a behavioral response while passive bcis make use
of online neuro physiological responses and close the
interaction cycle between a user and a computer system neuro
physiological responses can also be used in an offline
fashion examples of this include detecting amygdala responses
for neuromarketing and measuring eeg and pupil dilation as
indicators of mental effort for optimizing information
systems the described field of applied neuro physiology can
strongly benefit from high quality scientific studies that
control for confounding factors and use proper comparison
conditions another area of relevance is ethics ranging from
dubious product claims acceptance of the technology by the
general public privacy of users to possible effects that
these kinds of applications may have on society as a whole in
this research topic we aimed to publish studies of the
highest scientific quality that are directed towards
applications that utilize spontaneously effortlessly
generated neurophysiological signals brain and or other
physiological signals reflecting cognitive or affective state
we especially welcomed studies that describe specific real
world applications demonstrating a significant benefit
compared to standard applications we also invited original
new kinds of proposed applications in this area as well as
comprehensive review articles that point out what is and what



is not possible according to scientific standards in this
field finally we welcomed manuscripts on the ethical issues
that are involved connected to the research topic was a
workshop held on june 6 during the fifth international brain
computer interface meeting june 3 7 2013 asilomar california
that brought together a diverse group of people who were
working in this field we discussed the state of the art and
formulated major challenges as reflected in the first paper
of the research topic
Assessment of the Human Stress Response 1987 an increasing
body of research suggests that physical activity exercise and
sports enhance a wide range of cognitive and affective
wellbeing including attention executive functions memory and
learning creativity stress resilience and mental health
engaging in regular physical activity has also been
associated with a reduced risk of many neurological and
psychiatric disorders notably dementia major depressive
disorders and anxiety disorders however firstly it is still
unclear what kind of physical activity exercise and sports
conducted on how long a timescale brings maximal benefits to
a specific outcome for a specific population secondly how
findings reported so far can be incorporated into daily
practice by the general public and in educational
neurological and psychiatric contexts remain unaddressed
thirdly the underlying psychological physiological and
neurobiological mechanisms through which physical activity
exercise and sports promote cognitive and affective wellbeing
remain to be clarified several potential mechanisms have been
proposed including the activation of the prefrontal cortices
and the dopamine and serotonin neurotransmission the release
of neurotrophins the enhancement of neural plasticity and
neurogenesis and the decrease of neuroinflammation and
oxidative stress
Cognitive-Affective Neuroscience of Depression and Anxiety
Disorders 2004-08-02 this book is a printed edition of the
special issue socio cognitive and affective computing that
was published in applied sciences
New Frontiers in Noninvasive Brain Stimulation: Cognitive,
Affective and Neurobiological Effects of Transcutaneous Vagus
Nerve Stimulation 2021-07-27 this book brings together world
class professionals to share theoretical understanding
applied to sport exercise and performance domains it
highlights how to be more effective in developing
psychological skills context and understanding for educators
students and professionals from both academic and
practitioner perspectives this book takes readers through
contextual understanding of this field of study and into a
wide variety of important areas specifically the chapters
focus on the mind body relationship and performance



challenges and on core mental skills applied across different
sport exercise and performance examples including
professional athletes normal exercise populations and
military service members the final section expands the
context into the role of relationships and performance in
group settings to cover a broad practice of modern day
applied performance psychology
Stress, Appraisal, and Coping 1984 recent advances in socio
cognitive and affective computing require further study as
countless benefits and opportunities have emerged from these
innovative technologies that may be useful in a number of
contexts throughout daily life in order to ensure these
technologies are appropriately utilized across sectors the
challenges and strategies for adoption as well as potential
uses must be thoroughly considered principles and
applications of socio cognitive and affective computing
discusses several aspects of affective interactions and
concepts in affective computing the fundamentals of emotions
and emerging research and exciting techniques for bridging
the emotional disparity between humans and machines all
within the context of interactions the book also considers
problem and solution guidelines emerging in cognitive
computing thus summarizing the roadmap of current machine
computational intelligence techniques for affective computing
covering a range of topics such as social interaction
robotics and virtual reality this reference work is crucial
for scientists engineers industry professionals academicians
researchers scholars practitioners instructors and students
Body Representation and Interoceptive Awareness: Cognitive,
Affective, and Social Implications 2022-07-04 few areas have
witnessed the type of growth we have seen in the affective
sciences in the past decades across psychology philosophy
economics and neuroscience there has been an explosion of
interest in the topic of emotion and affect comprehensive
authoritative up to date and easy to use the new oxford
companion to emotion and the affective sciences is an
indispensable resource for all who wish to find out about
theories concepts methods and research findings in this
rapidly growing interdisciplinary field one that brings
together amongst others psychologists neuroscientists social
scientists philosophers and historians organized by
alphabetical entries and presenting brief definitions concise
overviews and encyclopaedic articles all with extensive
references to relevant publications this companion lends
itself to casual browsing by non specialists interested in
the fascinating phenomena of emotions moods affect disorders
and personality as well as to focused search for pertinent
information by students and established scholars in the field
not only does the book provide entries on affective phenomena



but also on their neural underpinnings their cognitive
antecedents and the associated responses in physiological
systems facial vocal and bodily expressions and action
tendencies numerous entries also consider the role of emotion
in society and social behavior as well as in cognitive
processes such as those critical for perception attention
memory judgement and decision making the volume has been
edited by a group of internationally leading authorities in
the respective disciplines consisting of two editors david
sander and klaus scherer as well as group of 11 associate
editors john t cacioppo tim dalgleish robert dantzer richard
j davidson ronald b de sousa phoebe c ellsworth nico frijda
george loewenstein paula m niedenthal peter salovey and
richard a shweder the members of the editorial board have
commissioned and reviewed contributions from major experts on
specific topics in addition to comprehensive coverage of
technical terms and fundamental issues the volume also
highlights current debates that inform the ongoing research
process in addition the companion contains a wealth of
material on the role of emotion in applied domains such as
economic behaviour music and arts work and organizational
behaviour family interactions and group dynamics religion law
and justice and societal change highly accessible and wide
ranging this book is a vital resource for scientists students
and professionals eager to obtain a rapid conclusive overview
on central terms and topics and anyone wanting to learn more
about the mechanisms underlying the emotions dominating many
aspects of our lives
Working Out 2015-05-12 packed with useful clinical tools this
state of the art manual presents an empirically supported
treatment solidly grounded in current scientific knowledge
integrative cognitive affective therapy for bulimia nervosa
icat bn has a unique emphasis on emotion interventions focus
on helping clients understand the links between emotional
states and bn as they work to improve their eating behaviors
defuse the triggers of bulimic episodes and build crucial
emotion regulation skills in a large size format for easy
photocopying the book includes 47 reproducible handouts
purchasers get access to a page where they can download and
print the reproducible materials
Routledge International Handbook of Failure 2023-01-30
negative affective states and cognitive impairments in
nicotine dependence is the only book of its kind that
addresses nicotine use and abuse in the context of negative
reinforcement mechanisms written and edited by leading
investigators in addiction affective genetic and cognitive
research it provides researchers and advanced students with
an overview of the clinical bases of these effects allowing
them to fully understand the various underlying dysfunctions



that drive nicotine use in different individuals in addition
this book examines animal models that researchers have
utilized to investigate the biological bases of these
dysfunctions the combination of clinical and preclinical
approaches to understanding nicotine dependence makes this
book an invaluable resource for researchers and practitioners
seeking to develop targeted treatments aimed at ameliorating
symptoms of nicotine dependence as well as identifying
premorbid differences in affective or cognitive function
provides a unique perspective on nicotine dependence that
emphasizes negative reinforcement rather than positive
reinforcement examines psychiatric comorbidities and
alleviation of withdrawal states as motivation for continued
tobacco use includes both clinical and preclinical
perspectives includes genetic and multi neurotransmitter
perspectives on nicotine use and withdrawal emphasizes
heterogeneity of underlying reasons for smoking the need for
multiple animal models to understand this heterogeneity and
the expectation of heterogeneous responses to potential
treatments underscoring the need for personalized
therapeutics
Using Neurophysiological Signals that Reflect Cognitive or
Affective State 2015-07-27 the authors formulate a new
theoretical concept of psychoanalysis keeping in mind the
development of the last 20 years in the field and
concentrating on the interplay between emotion and cognition
concrete issues like dreaming are studied with the help of
computer simulation and artificial intelligence
Advances in the Understanding of the Affective and Cognitive
Effects of Physical Activity, Exercise, and Sports 2024-03-22
technologies in education a large body of research has
attempted to measure the extent to which social media change
human communication in education researchers and educators
have employed social media to increase students engagement
inside and outside the classroom they have been exploring the
effects of the use of social media on the learning outcome
and learners beliefs and experiences however some of their
endeavors are inconclusive as the effects of social media in
education are context sensitive research results reflecting
different contexts around the world will contribute to the
literature on social media and education student engagement
in learning a growing interest in educational research is
widely believed to contribute to the success of learning the
contemporary literature shows that students can engage in
learning affectively behaviorally and cognitively recent
studies are also interested in using technology to mediate
students social and metacognitive engagement in learning as
student engagement is a multidimensional area
interdisciplinary studies have recently expanded their



literature the use of social media to increase student
engagement in learning remains underexplored
Community Series in Body Representation and Interoceptive
Awareness: Cognitive, Affective, and Social Implications
2023-09-13 encompasses topics including aging geropsychology
assessment clinical cognitive community counseling
educational environmental family industrial organizational
health school sports and transportation psychology each entry
provides a clear definition a brief review of the theoretical
basis and emphasizes major areas of application
Socio-Cognitive and Affective Computing 2018-09-21
communities provide the context in which programs principles
and policies are implemented their needs dictate the kinds of
programs that community organizers and advocates program
developers and implementers and researchers will bring to
bear on a problem their characteristics help determine
whether a program will succeed or fail the detailed workings
of programs cannot be separated from the communities in which
they are embedded communities also represent the front line
in addressing many behavioral health conditions experienced
by children adolescents young adults and their families given
the importance of communities in shaping the health and well
being of young people the national academies of sciences
engineering and medicine held a workshop in june 2016 to
examine the implementation of evidence based prevention by
communities participants examined questions related to
scaling up managing and sustaining science in communities
this publication summarizes the presentations and discussions
from the workshop
Sport, Exercise, and Performance Psychology 2018-09-26 since
interactions may occur between animals humans or
computational agents an interdisciplinary approach which
investigates foundations of affective communication in a
variety of platforms is indispensable in the field of
affective computing a collection of research merging decades
of research on emotions in psychology cognition and
neuroscience will inspire creative future research projects
and contribute to the prosperity of this emerging field
affective computing and interaction psychological cognitive
and neuroscientific perspectives examines the current state
and the future prospects of affect in computing within the
context of interactions uniting several aspects of affective
interactions and topics in affective computing this reference
reviews basic foundations of emotions furthers an
understanding of the contribution of affect to our lives and
concludes by revealing current trends and promising
technologies for reducing the emotional gap between humans
and machines all within the context of interactions
Principles and Applications of Socio-Cognitive and Affective



Computing 2022-09-30 traditionally cognition and emotion are
seen as separate domains that are independent at best and in
competition at worst the french scientist and philosopher
blaise pascal 1623 1662 famously said le coeur a ses raisons
que la raison ne connaît point the heart has its reasons that
reason does not know over the last century however
psychologists and neuroscientists have increasingly
appreciated their very strong reciprocal connections and
interactions initially this was demonstrated in cognitive
functions such as attention learning and memory and decision
making for instance an emotional stimulus captures attention
e g anderson phelps 2001 likewise emotional stimuli are
better learned and remembered than neutral ones e g mcgaugh
1990 and they can provide strong incentives to bias decision
making bechara et al 1997 in more recent years cognitive
control has also been found to be intimately intertwined with
emotion this is consistent with an approach that considers
cognitive control as an adaptive learning process braver
cohen 1999 reinforcement learning in particular holroyd coles
2002 verguts notebaert 2009 from this perspective cognitive
control is not a cool encapsulated executive function but
instead involves rapidly calculating the value of situational
contextual and action cues rushworth behrens 2008 for the
purpose of adapting the cognitive system toward future
optimal performance a wide array of research has shed light
on cognitive control and its interactions with affect or
motivation behaviorally important phenomena include how
people respond to difficult stimuli e g incongruent stimuli
task switches negative feedback or errors and how this
influences subsequent task processing neurally an important
target structure has been the anterior cingulate cortex acc
and its connections to traditional emotional e g amygdala and
cognitive areas e g pre motor cortex dorsolateral prefrontal
cortex acc seems to play a predominant role in integrating
distant effects from remote cognitive and emotion systems in
order to guide and optimize behavior the current special
issue focuses on the bi directional link between emotion and
cognitive control we invite studies that investigate the
influence from emotion on cognitive control or vice versa the
influence of cognitive control on emotion contributions can
be of different types we welcome empirical contributions
behavioral or neuroscientific but also computational modeling
theory or review papers by bringing together researchers from
the traditionally separated domains we hope to further
stimulate the crosstalk between emotion and cognitive control
and thus to deepen our understanding of both
Oxford Companion to Emotion and the Affective Sciences
2014-02-06 originally published in 1981 this title is a
collection of chapters based on papers presented at a



conference called to explore what the editors called a
developmental interaction point of view an approach to
developmental psychology and education that stresses these
interactive and reciprocal relations the contributors
although from diverse professional backgrounds are united in
their commitment to an integrative view of developmental
phenomena one that highlights relationships among different
aspects of development and the reciprocal nature of relations
between people and their environments
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